
 

 

Office Hours:  Monday thru Friday 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  Holy Days of Obligation: 
        8:30 a.m., 12:10 and 5:30 p.m. 
Weekend Masses:  
Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.      Civic Holiday Masses: 
Sunday:  7:30, 9:30, 11:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.   9:00 a.m. only 
Television mass:  KOLO Channel 8 Sundays - 9:00 a.m. 
        Reconciliation: 
Weekday Masses:      Saturdays:  3:30 - 4:30 p.m. or by appointment 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - 8:00 a.m.  
Wednesday, 8:30 a.m. Year Round     Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament:  
        Thursdays after 8:00 a.m. mass until 12:30 p.m. 

SACRAMENTS  
 

Anointing of the Sick: Those wishing to receive the Anointing of the Sick are asked to speak with any of the priests or call the   
office at 323-6894.  Masses for Anointing of the Sick are celebrated throughout the year, and are announced in the bulletin. 
 

Baptisms:  
Infants through 2nd Grade: Parents are asked to attend our Baptism Preparation class on the second Thursday of each month at  
7:00 p.m.  Sponsors are also invited to attend.  You must be registered parishioners for at least two months prior to attending this 
class.  Please call the office at 323-6894 for more information and to sign up. 
Third graders and older: Parents are asked to call our Director of Children’s Sacraments, Lauri-Anne, for information at 329-6147. 
 

Communion to the Homebound: If you are ill at home and wish to receive the Eucharist, call the office at 323-6894. 
 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation, : The Diocese of Reno requires a two year preparation for children and teens receiving 
these Sacraments Please contact Lauri Anne Reinhart at 329-6147.  
 

Marriage: Couples wishing to be married at Snows need to make their initial contact with the parish six month before their wedding 
date.  Couples are asked to contact Margaret Graham at 323-6894 ext.511 or marriage@olsparish.com. 
 

R.C.I.A.: Adults wishing to become Catholic or Catholic adults needing to receive First Communion/or Confirmation, should  
contact Barbara at 323-6894 ext.514.  

WELCOME 
Our Lady of the Snows Catholic Church  

1138 Wright Street  •  Reno, Nevada, 89509 
Telephone:  775-323-6894   Fax: 775-323-6749 

Website:  www.olsparish.com 
Parish Center:  1200 S. Arlington Ave. (corner of Arlington & Monroe) 

April 6, 2014 



 

 

PARISH FINANCES 

 

              Saturday, April 12 
5:00 p.m. - Fr. Tony Vercellone 
  

                     Sunday, April 13 
7:30 a.m. - Fr. Mike Mahone 
9:30 a.m. - Fr. Mike Mahone 
11:30 a.m. - Fr. Bob Simpson 

                    5:00 p.m. - Fr. Tony Vercellone 
                                          

SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
  

MASS INTENTIONS 

WEEKEND PRIEST SCHEDULE 
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We Welcome New Members –  
To register with us, complete the registration form found in the 
vestibule.  Return it either through the collection basket or bring/
mail it to the parish office.   
 

Registration is required to: schedule a baptism or wedding; to 
obtain a letter of good standing; for school affidavits; etc.  Use 
the envelopes you receive in the mail and notify us of any  
contact information changes.  Thank You! 

 

Funeral Services ~ Please call the parish office.  If you have 
already made arrangements with a funeral director, a staff 
member will coordinate with them to meet your needs. 
Assistance with music is available on request. 

 

Monday, April 7 
8:00 a.m.   Communion Service 
 

Tuesday,  April 8 
8:00 a.m.   Special Intentions of the Mary Walker family 
 by Marguerite Fuetsch 
 

Wednesday, April 9 
8:30 a.m.   Special Intentions of Maureen Zupon  & family  
                  by Torrey Crawford & family
        

Thursday, April 10 
8:00 a.m.   All Souls List 
 

Friday, April 11 
8:00 a.m.  Communion Service 
 

Saturday, April 12 
5:00 p.m.   Hinman family by Sherry and Roger Iveson 
 

Sunday, April 13 
7:30 a.m.   Mitzi Murry by Joe and Mary Lubak & family 
9:30 a.m.   Patricia Costello by Annemarie McTaggart 
11:30 a.m. Louie Solarzano by Dougherty family 
5:00 p.m.   People of the Parish 

 

    Thank you for your excellent response in  
     returning the Parishioner Update Forms!   
 

     If you haven’t turned yours in yet, we’d  
     appreciate your returning them as soon as  
     you can.   

                    

March 30, 2014                                 $13,786.43 
March 31, 2013 (Easter Sunday)         N/A                           
      

2nd Collection:  Home Missions       $ 4,075.50 
 

Did you know that you can make your monthly  
donations with your credit card?  Call the parish  
office at 323-6894 for details. 
             ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   CSA 2014 
 

 2014 Diocesan Assessment $143,817.00 
           as of 3/31/2014 
 Total Pledges    $ 181,885.00 
 Total cash received:       95,895.00 
 Total households:                    360 
 Percentage of participating households   15%  
 

Thank you for your participation in our 2014 CSA Campaign! 
We have now met our parish assessment and will soon receive 
our first rebate check.  Congratulations!  There is, however,  
another goal that we have not yet met, and that is our  
participation goal, which is 100% participation!  Currently, 15% 
of our 2357 parishioners have submitted a pledge.  The amount 
of the pledge, though very valuable, is not what is most  
important.  What is most important is each parishioner being a 
part of Our Lady of the Snows effort to “Build Up the Church!”  
Please prayerfully consider making a pledge today.  Pledges can 
be made online at www.catholicreno.org or with a pledge card 
available in the church or parish office.  Thank you! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
SECOND COLLECTION LAST WEEK /HOME MISSIONS 
Thank you for your generous support of last week’s Catholic 
Home Missions Appeal. Your contributions will strengthen the 
Church at home and will help ensure that the Gospel is spread 
across the United States. To learn more about home missions 
funding and who the Appeal helps, please visit www.usccb.org 

FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT 
              

  Ezekiel 37:12-14                        Psalm 130 
              Romans 8:8-11                      John 11:1-45 

REFLECTION 

LIFE FROM DEATH 
 Lent is about Easter, and Easter is about life after death. As 
we draw closer to Easter, the Sunday readings become more and 
more explicit about this. 
 In a rather dry, matter-of-fact way, today’s reading from St. 
Paul’s Letter to the Romans teaches that our “mortal bodies” will 
be raised to life. But in a far more gripping way, the Lord shouts 
at us through the prophet Ezekiel, “O my people, I will open your 
graves . . . I will put my spirit in you . . . I have promised, and I 
will do it.” When Jesus saw the people weeping over the death of 
Lazarus, he was troubled in spirit and moved by the deepest  
emotions. Approaching the tomb, Jesus himself began to weep. 
He loved Lazarus. 
 In fact, Jesus loved Lazarus so much that he snatched 
him out of his tomb, back to life. That’s how God loves us. 

Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 
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323-6894 - Parish Office 
 

Pastor 
Fr. Tony Vercellone 
pastor@olsparish.com 
 

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Mike Mahone  
mqm@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Deacons 
Deacon Brian Callister  
brian@thecallisters.com 
Deacon Dave Norman 
davecec@icloud.com 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Director 
R.C.I.A., Bible Study 
Barbara Verdi - ext. 514 
adultfaith@olsparish.com 
 

Business Manager 
Lorraine Dougherty - ext. 501 
busmgr1@olsparish.com 
 

Children’s Sacraments; Religious 
Education 
Lauri Anne Reinhart, DMin  
329-6147 
Traci Queen-Dunn –ext. 506 
Brucie Ingram. –(VBS) 856-2205 
 

Coordinator of  
Liturgical Ministries 
Deacon Dave Norman  
davecec@icloud.com 
 
Facilities/Bulletin/Accts. Payable 
Joe Anne Jones - ext. 502 
jjones@olsparish.com 
 

Front Desk Receptionist 
Susann Boley - ext. 500 
 

Funerals /  
Marriage & Annulments 
Margaret Graham. –ext. 511 
marriage@olsparish.com 
 

Music Ministry 
Joseph DeRosa - 323-2954 ext. 513 
music@olsparish.com 
 

Needy & Hispanic Ministry 
Quinceañera Preparation 
Sr. Carmen Baca, SHF 
329-0904 
 

School Principal        
Tim Fuetsch -322-2773 - ext. 551 
tfuetsch@ourladyofthesnowsschool.
org 
 

Young Adult  
Ministry Director 
Eugene Gasataya - 328-1317 
ya@olsparish.com 
 

Youth Ministry Director 
Gigi Grapé 323-6894 
ym@olsparish.com 
 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Monday, April 7: 
    5:30 p.m. - Youth Night at the Youth  House 

 

Tuesday, April 8: 
   6:30 p.m. - Evening of Reflection for Ministry 
                      Volunteers in Parish Center 
 

Wednesday, April 9: 
    6:00 p.m. -  Book Club in Parish Center 
    7:00 p.m. - K of C general meeting in P.C. 
 

Thursday, April 10: 
    Eucharistic Adoration after 8:00 a.m. mass 

    9:30 a.m. -  Centering Prayer group in Church  
                      Cry Room 
 12:10 p.m. - Chrism Mass at the Cathedral 
   7:00 p.m. - Baptism Class in Church 
     
Friday, April 11: 
   8:30 a.m.- Serra Club 1st Friday Breakfast in PC 
   6:00 p.m. - Soup Supper in Parish Center 
   7:00 p.m. - Stations of the Cross in Parish Center 
 

Saturday, April 12: 
   8:30 a.m. - K of C Council 1st Degree meeting  
                     in Parish Center 
   1:00 p.m. - Grief Support Ministry in Parish  
                      Center 






                     NEEDY MINISTRY 
 

                     In addition to non-perishable 
food items, we also ask for the following 
donations:  Easter Baskets, Grass, Candy, 
Plastic Eggs.  Please bring these items to the 
church or to Sr. Carmen’s office at the P.C. 

MINISTRY NEWS 






FR. BOB’S BOOK CLUB 
 

Fr. Bob Simpson’s Book Club 
meets each Wednesday from 
6:30 - 7:30 p.m. in the Parish 

Center.  The book club is reading the book 
by José Pagola:   “Following in the  
Footsteps of Jesus:  Cycle A Gospels.”     

Everyone is welcome! 
Questions:  Call Barbara Verdi at  
323-6894 x514 or adultfaith@olsparish.com 

 




EVENING RELFECTION 
FOR ALL MINISTERS, 
CATECHISTS, SCHOOL  

PERSONNEL & VOLUNTEERS OF OLS 
 

On Tuesday, April 8, Fr. Tony will host an 
Evening Reflection for our parish Ministers, 
Catechists, School Personnel and  
Volunteers.  This will be in the Parish  
Center, and  will begin at 6:30 p.m. and end 
around 8:45 p.m.  There will be time for a 
Reflection Talk, Personal Prayer Time and 
lite social with drinks and cookies.   
 

If you are planning on attending, please give 
Susann a call at the parish office to let her 
know (775-323-6894).    






YOUNG ADULTS  
 

 Upcoming activities: 
April 8 ~  Lenten reflection through  prayer 
and scripture at the Rock House  
(1145 Lander St.) - 7:00  - 8:00 p.m. 
 

April 15 ~ Social at Ceol's Irish Pub,  
7:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. 
 

April 29 ~ OLS Praise & Worship,  
7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. in the Church. 
 

Come and cheer for the OLS Falcons  
softball men’s team on Wednesday nights & 
the coed team on Friday nights starting the 
week of April 7. 
Questions:  ya@olsparish.com 

 




SEE’S EASTER CANDY SALE 
Pre-Order Form 

*Please cut out this pre-order form 
and drop of with payment to the parish office.  
Name_________________________________ 
Item#__________________ QTY. ______ 
Item#__________________ QTY. ______ 
Item#__________________ QTY. ______ 
Item#__________________ QTY. ______ 
Item#__________________ QTY. ______ 
Total_____________     Cash/Check_________ 

 

CHOCOLATES FOR SALE 
$6.00 - 4 oz. Peanut Butter Egg #939 
$6.00 - 4 oz. Chocolate Butter Egg #734 
$6.00 - 4 oz. Bordeaux Egg #486 
$18.00 - 1 lb. Nuts & Chews #334 
$6.00 - 4 oz. Easter Bunny Box #179 
$6.00 - 4.8 oz. Marshmallow Egg #731 
$18.00 – 1 lb. Assorted Chocolates #318 
$17.25 - 1 lb. 5 oz. Assorted Lollypops #296 
*Proceeds go to EASTER EGG HUNT for OLS 
children Easter Sunday, April 20, 2014 at 1 p.m. 






EUCHARISTIC  ADORATION  
  

Eucharistic Adoration each Thursday 
morning following the 8:00 a.m. mass 
until 12:30 p.m.   
 



 

 

   


 

 For Those Who Have Recently Gone to God:    

Paul Baiza, beloved husband of Sara, son of   
       Tony, father of Summer Fredericks and  

        Jillian Baiza, and nephew of Sr. Carmen Bacca. 
 

John Davis, beloved son of Maureen Davis, and brother of  
       Mary Beth and Peter. 
 

Louie Solarzano, beloved father of Lorraine Dougherty.  
 
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LITURGICAL MINISTRY  

ALTAR SERVERS  

Brucie Ingram 233-9328   
olsbrucie@hotmail.com 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  
Dianne Stover 626-2958 
 
 

USHERS/HOSPITALITY 

Deacon Dave Norman 
dnorman@olsparish.com 
750-1465 
 

FUNERALS 
Margaret Graham 
marriage@olsparish.com 
323-6894 x 511 
 

LECTORS  
Carol Sara 825-8528 
clbs614@gmail.com 
 

LINENS   
Pat Lilley  329-7832                          
patscat806@att.net 
 

SACRISTANS 
Greg Higgins 690-4519  
ghiggins@goblueteam.com 
 

                                              MINISTRY  INFO 
 




FROM THE  
MUSIC 
DIRCTOR - 

 

            JOSEPH DEROSA 
 

COME SING AT THE  
TRIDUUM! 

 

Holy Thursday rehearsal: 
 Wednesday, April 9 
Easter Vigil rehearsal:  
 Wednesday, April 16  
  

RSVP 323-2954 ext 513 or  
music@olsparish.com. 
 

If you haven’t sung in the choir 
yet, this is a great time to start, 
and we need you!  Not sure 
you’re ready to sing?  Give me a 
call to arrange a voice analysis.  
You might be surprised! 
 

If you play an instrument, please 
contact me for the rehearsal date. 

 

 


           ADULT FAITH FORMATION 
 

          The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA), 
          which customarily coincides with Lent, is a time of 
more intense spiritual preparation for the elect (unbaptized). 
     On the last 2 weekends and this weekend, the Lenten liturgical 
rites known as the Scrutinies are celebrated to help further this 
process of purification and enlightenment. 
     The Scrutinies invite the elect to do some self-searching aimed 
at helping them progress in their awareness of sin and their desire 
for salvation. 
     With the Gospel message as their foundation, the elect name 
the sins from which they (and every person) wish to be delivered.  
They are also encouraged to name areas of needed change and 
conversion that they have come to recognize 
through a deeper knowledge of and growing  
dependence upon Christ. 
      The 3rd Scrutiny will be at the 5:00 p.m. mass 
on Saturday, April 5. 




 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

PARISH NEWS 






     CHRILDREN’S RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

      Monday CRE resumes April 14; last class April 21.  
           Tuesday CRE resumes April 15; last class is April 22. 
Wednesday CRE resumes April 16.  Their last class is April 23. 
These final classes are very important as the students need to 
discuss the world-changing event of the Resurrection! 
Confirmation teens have their final classes on April 14 and April  
28.  All Godwork/paperwork is due on April 14.  
On April 26 at the Saturday 5:00 p.m. mass, seven children will 
celebrate the three sacraments of initiation.  Come, rejoice with  
them! 

CRE 

 


 

 PARISH WEBSITE  
 

We’ve changed our look… 
 

On Monday, April 7, the parish will launch it’s  
newly designed website.  It will have all the same information 
and much, much more.  Please visit the new website at 
www.olsparish.com.  We would appreciate your comments and 
suggestions on the new design! 




 

 THANK YOU!  
 

Sincerest thanks to the Snows Women’s Auxiliary 
for hosting the Retirement Reception for  

         Jan Milani on March 22.  It was a lovely event  
                      and your assistance was greatly appreciated!!  
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DIOCESAN NEWS 



 

JOB OPENINGS AT SCHOOLS 
 

• Assistant Principal position 
Our Lady of the Snows school has an opening for an Assistant  
Principal for the 2014-15 school year.  Candidates must have 5 years 
teaching experience and 3 years administrative experience and must 
be a licensed administrator.  Experience should include facilitating 
professional development meetings and PLCs, administering MAPS 
testing and assessing teacher efficacy.  It is preferred that applicants 
be practicing Catholics.  Applications are available in the school 
office. 
 

• Our Lady of the Snows School is accepting teaching  
applications for the 2014-15 school year.  Qualified candidates must 
be licensed teachers; practicing Catholics are preferred.   
 

Applications are available in the school office; please return with a 
copy of your resume.   
 

• Bishop Manogue Catholic High School is launching a search  
for a Head Boys Basketball Coach for the 2014-2015 school year.   
We are also recruiting for a Head Wrestling Coach.  For more info 
and a complete job description, please see the school's web site:  
bishopmanogue.org/contact-us/employment-opportunities.   
Qualified interested candidates please submit your resume to 
maron.hammond@bishopmanogue.org<mailto:marion.hammond@ 
bishopmanogue.org> 

 




     MUSIC PRAYER SERVICE 
 

            Music Prayer Service at 
                          Immaculate Conception Church 
                          2900 North McCarran Blvd         
    Sparks 

Good Friday, April 18 
7:00 p.m. 

 

All invited for Candlelight Prayer and Music  
Directed by Andrea Santos 

 






CATHOLIC PROFESSIONAL & BUSINESS GROUP 
 

Join our Centennial Celebration!  The Catholic Professional 
& Business Group will enjoy its 100th breakfast meeting on 
Thursday, April 10, at 7:00 a.m. at the Silver Legacy.  Come 
dine with us as our founder, Craig Manouklan, leads the  
festivities.   
 

For additional information or to make reservations you can 
visit the website at CatholicProfessionals.org or contact Jeri 
Chaney at 826-7039.  The breakfast is only $22 for members 
and $25 for non-members.  Clergy and religious are free! 

Sponsored by the Life, Peace & Justice Commission of the  
Catholic Diocese of Reno and Sierra Interfaith Action for Peace of 

Reno.  For more information, contact Rita Sloan, 
rwrksloan@hotmail.com or phone 775-849-1653. 

“THE NONVIOLENT LIFE” 
 

Wednesday, April 23, 2014 
7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
Little Flower Church 

875 E. Plumb 




 

BABY’S BAPTISM CLASS 
 

A Baptism Class is required for those families wishing to 
have their infants or young children baptized.  These  

classes are offered the 2nd Thursday of each month, at 7:00 p.m. in 
the church.  Sponsors are also encouraged to attend.   The next class 
is April 10.  Please call the office to sign up - 323-6894.   



 

 

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Stations of the Cross at 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel of the OLS Parish Center (1200 S. Arlington) 

each Friday during Lent — Exception:  on Good Friday, there will be Living Stations in the Church at 7:00 p.m. (see below) 
 

FRIDAY LENT SOUP SUPPERS 
Join us on Fridays during Lent for meatless soup suppers in the Parish Center at 6:00 p.m. 

Please bring either a meatless soup, a salad, or bread to share.  We ask that you not bring a dessert. 
 

THE LIVING STATIONS 
Our Lady of Wisdom Newman Students will be presenting “The Living Stations of the Cross” 

Wednesday, April 9 - 7:00 p.m. at St. Albert the Great, Reno, NV 
Friday, April 11 - 7:00 p.m. at St. Teresa of Avila in Carson City, NV 
Good Friday, April 18 - 7:00 p.m. at Our Lady of the Snows Church 

All are invited and encouraged to attend. 
 

RECONCILIATION SERVICES 
St. Francis of Assisi           April 8                                 6:30 p.m. 
Cathedral                           April 14, 15, 16                 11:30 a.m. 

                                                        April 17                               Noon 
                                                       Every Thursday                   5:45 pm  during Lent 

                                                  Every Saturday                    3:00 pm  during Lent 

HOLY THURSDAY, April 17  - NO MORNING MASS 
 7:00 p.m. Mass of the Lord’s Supper - Fr. Tony, Fr. Mike, Fr. Bob 
   Washing of the Feet - Fr. Tony, Fr. Mike, Fr. Bob 
   Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after Mass until 10:00 p.m. 
 

GOOD FRIDAY, April 18 - NO MORNING MASS 
 12:10 p.m. Good Friday Liturgy - Fr. Tony, Fr. Mike, Fr. Bob 
    Reading of the Passion 
    Veneration of the Cross 
    Distribution of Holy Communion 
  4:00 p.m. Church closes to prepare for Living Stations 
  7:00 p.m. Living Stations of the Cross in the Church 
 

HOLY SATURDAY, April 19 - NO MORNING MASS, NO 5:00 p.m. MASS 
 7:00 p.m. Easter Vigil Mass - Fr. Tony, Fr. Mike, Fr. Bob 
   Baptism of the Elect and Reception of Candidates 
   [This Mass will be at least 2 hours long] 

EASTER SUNDAY, April 20 - NO 5:00 p.m. EVENING MASS 
   7:30 a.m. in Church:  Fr. Tony 7:30 a.m. in Parish Center Chapel:  Fr. Mike   
   9:30 a.m. in Church:  Fr. Tony 9:30 a.m. in Parish Center Chapel:  Fr. Mike        9:30 a.m. in Parish Center OLS Room:  Fr. Bob 
 11:30 a.m. in Church: Fr. Tony     11:30 a.m. in Parish Center Chapel:  Fr. Mike 

It’s that time again for Spring Cleaning!   Catholic Charities & The St. Vincent’s Thrift Shop  
welcomes your gently used household goods and furniture. 

Donations sold at St. Vincent’s Thrift Shop go directly toward changing the lives of local people in need. 
100% of profits from Thrift Shop sales are used to fund the nine poverty assistance programs of Catholic 
Charities, including our St. Vincent’s Dining Room and our St. Vincent’s Food Pantry.  Just one bag of 

donated clothing equates to ten hot meals for a hungry person.  When we sell two small pieces of furniture, it is enough to provide 
employment assistance for 12 jobless Nevadans.  Three pairs of shoes equals one month’s worth of food for a family who visits our 
St. Vincent’s Food Pantry. 
There are three ways to donate to the St. Vincent’s Thrift Shop: 
• A brand new donation drop-off center opened in September of 2013 in Sparks, to serve  Wingfield Springs and the North  

Valleys neighborhoods.  It is located at 4670 Sparks Boulevard, conveniently located in the Scolari’s parking lot near the  
intersection of Sparks Boulevard and Disc Drive.  Hours of operation are Mondays through Saturdays from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00  
p.m. and Sundays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  Their phone number is 775-354-2200 

• Our main campus donation drop off area is located downtown Reno at 500 E. Fourth Street on the corner of Valley Road and 
Fourth Street.  Hours of operation are Monday through Sunday 9:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. 

• You can always schedule one of our trucks to pick up your donations Monday through Saturday.  To schedule, call Laura Enos 
at 775-322-7073 x 228 or email at lenos@ccsnn.org 

Come Shop with us! 
The St. Vincent’s Thrift Shop is located at 500 E. Fourth Street.  We are open all seven days of the week from 9:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m.  
We offer a wonderful shopping experience, and you never know what you will find! 

For OLS Parish 


